
Lockport Municipal Offices will be closed on Monday, September 7th in 

observance of Labor Day. Garbage will be collected on the day following 

regularly scheduled collection that week.  

 

The city’s bulk item pickup will be held Monday, September 14th through 

Friday, September 18th.   

 

Households wishing to put out more than two bulk items can purchase 

additional tags for $10 each. Bulk tags are available from the City Clerk’s 

office through the mail, or by using the night drop box on the Main Street 

entrance to City Hall. Please include your name and address with payment. 

 

The city’s final yard waste pickup of the season will be the week of September 

21st through 25th. 

 

Paul K. Oates 

City Clerk 


